
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2021 

 

Mike McCullough 

Monterey One Water 

Email:   mikem@mylwater.org  

 

Dear Mr. McCullough: 

 

     I am pleased to inform you that Pure Water Monterey Groundwater Replenishment  

    Project has been selected to receive an Honor Award, and possibly the 2022 Outstanding  

    Civil Engineering Achievement (OCEA) award.   You, along with the projects listed in the  

    attached, will be honored at ASCE’s esteemed Outstanding Projects And Leaders (OPAL)  

    Gala, October 25, 2022 in Anaheim, CA. 

 

From the 11 Honor Award recipients, the bronze and silver OCEA runners-up will be 

announced and the evening will culminate with revealing the Honor Award project that 

will take home the top prize of the night – the 2022 Outstanding Civil Engineering 

Achievement award.  We are thrilled to include your project in our showcase.    

 

Established in 1960, the OCEA award annually recognizes the project that best 

illustrates superior civil engineering skills and represents a significant contribution to 

civil engineering progress and society.   It is quite an achievement to be selected as an 

honoree from among the many entries received each year.  The project selected as the 

2022 OCEA winner joins the ranks of past OCEA recipients such as the JFK 

International Airport, the World Trade Center, Walt Disney Epcot Center, and many 

more.   To be designated as an Honor Award is certainly a prestigious honor. 

 

Please read the enclosed letter from Jane Moran Alspach, Director of ASCE’s Honors 

and Awards Program, and respond to her requests so we can begin to publicize your 

project as an OCEA Honor Award recipient.  

 

Congratulations to you and your colleagues for this exceptional achievement!   I look 

forward to meeting you at the OPAL Gala. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas W. Smith III, ENV SP, CAE, F.ASCE 

Executive Director  

 

cc:  Todd Reynolds, Engineer of Record, ToddReynolds@KennedyJenks.com  

      Pete Anderson, Prime Contractor, pea@andpac.com  
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      Kenneth Rosenfield, Section 9 Director, KennethRosenfield.ASCE@gmail.com  

     Jeffrey Braun, Los Angeles Section President, jeffbraun77@yahoo.com  

     Carolina Albornoz, Geographic Services; calbornoz@asce.org  
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Outstanding Civil Engineering Achievement (OCEA) 
2022 Honor Awards 

 
The following projects will be recognized at the Society’s OPAL Gala 

October 25, 2022 
 

Able Pump Station 
Dallas, Texas 

 
Canarsie Tunnel Rehabilitation & Core Capacity Improvements 

New York, NY 
 

Citizens Reservoir 
Fishers, IN 

 
I-15; Lehi Main to SR92, Technology Corridor 

Lehi, UT 
 

Keauhou Beach Hotel and Site Demolition 
Kahalu’u, North Kona, HI 

 
Moynihan Train Hall 

New York, NY 
 

NE Spring Boulevard 
Bellevue, Washington 

 
One Vanderbilt 
New York, NY 

 
Pure Water Monterey Groundwater Replenishment Project 

Marina, CA 
 

Rainier Square Redevelopment 
Seattle, WA 

 
West Riverside Energy Center 

Beloit, Wisconsin 
 


